
  Updated March 27, 2020 

 
 

As of March 17, 2020 due to the COVID-19 

virus, the Devens Enterprise Commission office 

is closed to the public. 

We are still conducting DEC business remotely, 

accepting and processing permit applications via 

email or USPS.  There is also a drop box in the 

front of the building at 33 Andrews Parkway. 

 

Please call or email if you have an oversized 

delivery or with any questions. 

Phone:  978-772-8831 

 

Peter Lowitt  peterlowitt@devensec.com 

 

Kate Clisham kateclisham@devensec.com 

 

Neil Angus  neilangus@devensec.com 
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